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67.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my strong opposition 
to Item 67, which proposes the use of Electronic Offender Monitoring 
Services at the current price point. In my opinion, the Sheriff's Department 
should explore alternative options for GPS Ankle Bracelet Monitoring 
Software that are more cost-effective.

As a concerned citizen, I believe that it is crucial for our law enforcement 
agencies to utilize the most efficient and affordable technologies available. By 
seeking out better Electronic Offender Monitoring Services or GPS Ankle 
Bracelet Monitoring Software, we can ensure that taxpayer dollars are being 
used wisely and effectively.

I urge you to reconsider supporting Item 67 and to advocate for the Sheriff's 
Department to explore alternative options that offer the same level of 
monitoring at a more affordable price. It is important for us to prioritize fiscal 
responsibility while still maintaining the safety and security of our community.

Thank you for considering my perspective on this matter. I trust that you will 
make the best decision for our community.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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